
                                                                                                      

In English this week we have been recapping our knowledge about sequencing words to 
order the events in our key text, Toys in Space. The children have been retelling the events 
and have written short recounts using their sentence writing skills.  

In Maths we have continued our learning about 3d shapes; naming them, counting and 
describing faces, vertices and edges. The children have enjoyed some practical shape 
investigations rolling them down tubes to check their properties and printing the shape 
faces in paint. Mathletics will be set on Thursday to be completed by the following 
Thursday (Starting yesterday, Thurs 18th).  

In Science we have been learning about materials, with the children naming and describing 
simple properties of materials such as metal, wood, glass, plastic, fabric. In Geography we 
have started learning about the countries of the UK and the capital cities. This week we 
have been looking at England and London. In Art we have been continuing with printing. 
The children have made repeating and overlapping prints this week. Our art learning this 
term will lead us to our first mini outcome for our project. Should you be having a new year 
clear out at home any old adults shirts/t-shirts make ideal aprons and would be great to 
add to our collection in class. In Computing we have started learning about digital paint by 
exploring a paint app on the iPads. You might recognise some of these faces… 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 


